
 

 
 

Classified Council Minutes 
Wednesday, November 15, 2017; 1:30 pm 

Central Administration Office 

 

Present:  Superintendent Douglas Sullivan, Cindy Reiss (Jefferson), Paula Penny (Heart River), Heidi Smith 
(Lincoln), Laurie Olson (Dickinson Middle School), and Vonda Gab (Central Administration Office). 

 
Absent:  Jo Erickson (Roosevelt) and Courtney Murphy (Prairie Rose). 
 
I. Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by Superintendent Sullivan at 1:30 pm 
 
II. Introductions: 
 

III. Old Business: 
 

IV. New Business: 
 

1. Review the November 13, 2017 School Board Minutes and Workshop and Agendas – 
Superintendent Sullivan gave an update on the Public Input Forums regarding attendance areas.  
There will be one more input forum held in December.  
 
The Dickinson High School administration and the Central Office administration will be holding 
focus group meetings this week to discuss the future of Dickinson High School.  This is a follow up 
to the Public Input Forum held on October 10 and facilitated by the DLR Group. 
 
Superintendent Sullivan mentioned the 114-acre land purchase, which the school will take 
possession of January 3, 2018.  At this time, there are no plans for the land. 
 
Superintendent Sullivan also discussed the reopening of Berg and the attendance in the district.  
 

2. Heidi Smith discussed the Barracuda Intruder Defense System.  Superintendent Sullivan said at this 
time ALICE is the method the district has implemented at this time. 

 
3. Heidi Smith discussed concerns there is not enough school-zone street signs in the residential areas 

near the schools.  This needs to be addressed through the City Planning and Zoning Committee. 
 

4. Heidi Smith asked about zoning for Berg.  Superintendent Sullivan said that the district will be 
moving towards using a map for school zones.  There are many variables that need to be worked 
out yet. 

 

5. Other: Heidi Smith addressed the signage for concealed weapons noting that some schools outside 
the district have signage.  Superintendent Sullivan will research this topic. 
 

V. Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 1:45 pm 
 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 12, 2017, at 1:30 pm. 


